
 

 

 

 

Dr Joanna Selfe 

Higher Scientific Officer 

The Institute of Cancer Research 

15 Cotswold Road 

Sutton 

SM2 5NG                    19th May 2023 

      

 

Dear Joanna, 

  

Acting on behalf of Penguins Against Cancer, we enclose a cheque for £5,000, made out to the 

Institute of Cancer Research as a Fergus Scholefield Cancer Research Fund Grant, to support your 

and Janet Shipley’s research work, specifically your project identifying the therapeutic strategies 

to combat the aggressive MYOD1 (L122R) mutation in Paediatric Rhabdomyosarcomas. 

  

As with previous Grants, under the terms of the Grant award any publication, presentation or 

poster produced by the recipient(s) must acknowledge any significant contribution from the 

Fergus Scholefield Cancer Research Fund, and include the Penguins Against Cancer Charity’s (PAC) 

logo (details available from us via email to: penguinsagainstcancer@outlook.com). The 

recipient(s) must also inform the PAC Charity about all publications the Grant has contributed to.  

 

We wish you every success in your research and look forward to hearing about your progress in 

due course. 

  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

 

 

Charlie Beardmore                                             Pat Gush                                      Simon Hughes 
  President                                                 Vice-President                              Committee Member 

      Fergus Scholefield Memorial  

                                                                                                                                Cancer Research Fund 

 

On behalf of the Officers, Trustees and Members of Penguins Against Cancer 
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